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Tim Shaw

Subject: FW: New order for Rio Linda

 
 
 

From: Ferguson 
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 9:50 AM 
To: Pat Goyet  
 
Subject: RE: New order for Rio Linda 
 
Hello Pat, 
 
The current order of 5/8s is scheduled for delivery on Monday.  
 
We received a price increase form Neptune that particularly affected the 1” meters. Please see attached quote and let me know 
if you would like to change adjust any of the quantities. Additionally, the 5/8x3/4 lead times are currently into the beginning of 
2023. The 1” are about 8 weeks. If you would like to discuss the price increase or lead times, please let me know and we can set 
something up. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Adam Arevalo 
Solution Specialist 
Meter & Automation Group 
 
Ferguson Waterworks  
27750 Industrial Blvd, Hayward, CA 94545 
 

 
 

From: Pat Goyet  
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 11:51 AM 
To: Adam Arevalo > 
Subject: New order for Rio Linda 
 
Adam, 
 
Still waiting on the 5/8’ Meters ordered in April, however due to the backlog I would like to place the order 
below to get more coming as I will use up the order that should be arriving any day?? 
 
96 – 5/8” X 3/4” T-10BRZ 316 E-coder R900i V4 PIT C/F with through lid antenna’s 
15 - 1” T-10BRZ 316 E-coder R900i V4 PIT C/F with through lid antenna’s 
 
Please use  
 
Thanks, 
 
Patrick M. Goyet 
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